
 

City of Tacoma 

 
 

 

December 7, 2023 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

Sustainable Tacoma Commission 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Sustainable Tacoma Commission meeting of Thursday, 
December 21, 2023 has been canceled. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, January 18, 2024, in 
Conference Room 243 of the Tacoma Municipal Building, located at 747 Market Street, at 5:00 

p.m. The meeting will be conducted in a hybrid format that includes an in-person component 
and a remote option. 

 
Agendas and minutes of the Sustainable Tacoma Commission can be found at Sustainable 
Tacoma Commission Agendas and Minutes. Notices can be found at 
www.cityoftacoma.org/notices. 
 
 

LaKecia Farmer 
 
LaKecia Farmer 

Staff Liaison 

lfarmer2@cityoftacoma.org 
(253) 625-4318 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs, activities, or 
services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a reasonable 
accommodation, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 253-591-5505. TTY or speech-to-speech 
users, please dial 711 to connect to Washington Relay Services.  
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